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Dear Director, 
 
Dear NSW Government, 
 
Please put the rightful lives of these dogs above the profit of a few lowly humans. The 
exploitation of people, the environment or animals for business should be condemned. People 
can find another way to make money, to be entertained... but these animals have no choice, no 
escape, no other future. 
 
Do what is right, not what is the easiest or more popular view. 
 
Suzanne 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Suzanne Legg 
 


